
THE PLAN 

Citizens for Voter Integrity will file class action lawsuits 
against State Election Agencies to suspend the use of Mail-In 
Ballots for voting, because they are not Secure and subject to 

fraudulent practices affecting the outcomes of elections. 
  

Lawsuits will be filed as injunctions to stop all aspects of the 
election process, until cases are tried by the State Supreme 

Courts, that will be asked to expedite their rulings. Even though 
Elections are independently run by States, the consequences of 
voter fraud affects the integrity of the entire election system  
— especially, Presidential Elections. The final decision to ban, 
or continue using Mail-In Ballots will be based on the majority 
ruling of 26 or more States.  (The District of Columbia will be excluded.)  
Evidence presented has no boundaries, and can be used by 
 all of the State Supreme Courts in deliberating their rulings. 
This includes evidence from the 2020 Election, and subsequent elections, 
that was never investigated, prosecuted, and tried by the Administration. 
State Attorney Generals will oversee and manage all proceedings. 


